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January 29, 2024 
 
 
Dear Prairie Spirit families:  
 
The Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federa�on has announced there will be rota�ng strikes impac�ng specific 
schools throughout the province on Thursday, February 1. This announcement does not impact Prairie 
Spirit schools at this �me. All Prairie Spirit schools will con�nue on Thursday. 

At this time, we do not have any information about any further job action. Prairie Spirit will provide any 
updates to families via email and text as soon as they become available. Information will be posted on 
the Prairie Spirit website: www.spiritsd.ca/update and on the Division’s social media channels.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracey Young 
Director of Education 
 

http://www.spiritsd.ca/update

